


Black History Activities and highlights on 
campus

Ms. Veshon Nelson does a fabulous 
job of showcasing important change 
agents in Huntsville history as well 
from the state and national level that 
would impact lives.  She displays 
these in our upstairs hallways for all 
students and staff.  What an example 
of servant leadership at its finest! We 
are blessed to have Ms. Nelson! 



Teachers displaying 
important authors for 
our students to see to 
celebrate Black 
History month



National School Counselor Week

We appreciate 
ALL that our 
Counselors do 
for our students 
and staff! 



Cosmetology 
Students 
preparing for 
Skills USA 
competition 



CTE students 
built projects for 
our annual 
Buyers Group 
dinner fundraiser! 
Very talented 
students at HHS!



Huntsville FFA was well 
represented in San 
Angelo this weekend!
Greysen Walker 3rd in 
class Chianina heifer
Bubba Moreno first catch 
calf scramble winner
Shane Riley caught 2nd 
in calf scramble and both 
qualify for the $2000 
scholarship scramble in 
April!
Thank you to Jacob 
McGinty, Agriculture 
Teacher and Mentor for 
our students! 



Students in Mr. McGinty’s 
Livestock Production class at 
HHS using a special 
numbering system to identify 
pigs using the notches on 
each ear.



Students in Mrs. Hobbs' Principles of 
Health Science course are learning 
how to give shots and take blood 
and they build important skills in the 
Health Sciences pathway.



What a performance by our HHS Theatre Department! Students 
performed the musical, “Once upon a mattress” in the newly 
opened Huntsville ISD Performing Arts Center



HHS Students attended the most recent 
Rotary Club of Huntsville meeting to 
discuss their experiences at the 
Leadership Retreat hosted by Rotary 
Youth Leadership! 



We are thankful that the SHSU organization “The 
Queens” are looking to mentor our young ladies! 

      Approximately 200



THANK YOU to our HHS PTO for providing 
doughnuts for our staff! We appreciate all that they 
do for us! 



HHS Unified Basketball season has begun and these 
Hornets are excited! 
“Good things happen to those who are unified”



We are excited for our Partnership with StepForward, through Texas 
Workforce Commission, to bring Pre-ETS (Early Transition Services) to 
our students.

Looking forward to the start of something that will grow to serve our 
special education population in a variety of transition related ways.

Joe Fuentes- President(center)

Charlayne Fenley- Service Provider(left)

Dusty Stoughton-Huntsville ISD Special Education Coordinator(Right)

Partnership with StepForward through Texas Workforce Commission



On January 10, 2025, The Huntsville High School Jazz 
Band performed at the Annual Meeting & State of the 
Region of the Houston-Galveston Area Council 
representing our very own member of the Board of 
Directors, HISD School Board Member Rissie Owens



Upcoming events for HHS:

*February 7th-14th-HHS Counselors doing course selections

*February 12th-TSI School Day Testing(Juniors)

*February 14th-End of the 4th Six Weeks

*February 17th-Staff Development Day & Student Holiday

*February 19th-English 1 Spring Benchmark Testing

*February 22nd-Sadie Hawkins Dance(The Commons)

*February 25th-English 2 Spring Benchmark Testing

*March 4th-United States History Spring Benchmark Testing

*March 5th-Biology Spring Benchmark Testing

*March 10th-14th-Spring Break

*March 18th-Algebra I Spring Benchmark Testing

*March 26th-TAFE Blood Drive #3

*April 5th-PROM@SHSU Lowman Student Center


